
 

 

 

It was my privilege last night to receive the 

Outstanding Contribution as a Head Teacher 

from Educate North. Thank you to all who 

have supported me and our wonderful school 

over the years and particularly in the last few 

months as we have overcome so much 

adversity together! We are a fantastic 

#TeamAshGreen! 

 
   

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

    

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 

What a momentous term for Ash Green as we have risen from the ashes, literally and metaphorically! We have all come back stronger 
and more united than ever before and everyone has earned their Easter break! We return on Monday 25th April after a holiday which 
will see a lot of activity for all our children taking place at the Lower Site (see below) and also a lot more essential works at our Upper 
Site in terms of electrics and site work. Here’s hoping everyone has a really restful and healthy fortnight and that the sun comes back 
out! See you on the 25th. 

 

NEW PLAYERS CAN JOIN AT ANY TIME DURING THE YEAR 

(PROVIDING PLACES ARE AVAILABLE) 

All of our courses are run by F.A QUALIFIED 
COACHES INCLUDING EX-PROFESSIONAL 

PLAYERS. 
The course is open to Boys and Girls aged 4 – 13.  

Every child will receive a merit trophy and certificate 
at the end of the term. 

The cost of the course is £7 per week which is 
payable every four weeks (£28) with the first payment 

due on week one. 
Parents are welcome to stay and watch, however the 

club is fully supervised.  
 

Steven Nugent (Course Co-ordinator) 

We break up today – Friday 8th April  
for the 

And return on Monday 25th April 

Crossley Bells are looking for girls 

to joint their U11’s team. It applies 

to girls in school years 5 & 6. 

Girls, if you love football,  

then this is the team for you! 

If you would like more information please 

contact William on 07549405104 

Today all children across both 
sites will receive an Easter egg 

donated by Jay from DS Services 
who has been such a huge  

on-site support for us since the 
fire. There will also be a visit 

from the Easter Bunny with gifts 
thanks to a kind donation from 

Kelly and her team at Vertu 
Motors. What a lovely way to 

finish a great term of ‘building 
back stronger!’ 

EASTER TREATS 

A gentle reminder… 
about booking onto Breakfast Club 

and After School Club. 
 

PLEASE pre-book all sessions via 
the Gateway App. This is so 

important as we need to ensure staffing 
levels are appropriate.  

If you do not book and just arrive to the 
session, this has an impact on staff 

management. 
If you miss the cut off time for booking, 

please ring the office so we can ensure 
your child is booked in. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Ash Green put in another exceptional performance 

to beat Abbey Park 5-0 in awful conditions. There 

was another hat-trick for Kian ‘Goal Machine’ 

Charlesworth and a goal apiece for Toby Keoghan 

and man of the match Louis Anderson. Mason Bailey 

kept a clean sheet in goal and more good 

performances from Kyle Nelson, Harrison Finnegan, 

Laiton Lowther and debutants Riley Sutcliffe and 

Oliver Greenwood. 



 

 

Cleaner 
 

Based at Ash Green Children’s Centre 

 10 hours per week  

£19,292 per annum Pro rata / part time 
 

We currently have a vacancy at Ash Green Children’s Centre; hours to be agreed however some level 

of flexibility can be offered. 

The successful applicant will have responsibilities as outlined in the Job description. 

For an application pack please visit our website www.surestartchildrenscentresnhp.org.uk 

or contact Julie in our recruitment team on 01422 251090 
 

If you would like more information about the vacancy please contact Shaun Kenny on  

07852174031 

 

Closing date for applications is 12 noon on Wednesday 27th April 2022 

 

 

NEXT STEPS FOR LIVING WITH 

On Tuesday 29 March, the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, Sajid Javid, set out the next steps for living with 

COVID-19 in England from Friday 1 April. 

 

Free COVID-19 tests will continue to be available for specific groups, including eligible patients and NHS staff, once universal 

testing offer ends on Friday 1 April. 

Update guidance will advise: 

 

 Adults with symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to 

stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they 

no longer have a high temperature 

 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, 

and they are well enough to attend 

 

 Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 

days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice will be 

3 days. 

CHILDCARE SETTINGS FROM FRIDAY 1 APRIL 2022 

North Halifax Partnership 

http://www.surestartchildrenscentresnhp.org.uk/

